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Since the birth of her new born baby girl in early October 2020, Shante Moon, the youngest
daughter of our Associate Pastor Bryant Moore and Sister Felicia Moore, has been in a battle
over her health after having complications of which she remained in the hospital post-delivery,
in critical condition.

A prayer request went out from the City, and our Amazing God heard our prayers, and the
Lord moved.

While Shante had not yet received full capacity of her limbs, both she and baby were well
enough to return home to continue her recovery.

However, while still in the process of recovering from her pregnancy and the complications
that followed—much to everyone’s dismay—Shante was recently diagnosed with COVID-19
and re-admitted to the hospital where she was unconscious for four days, separated from her
children (including her newborn child) with no family members allowed into the hospital.

ON MONDAY, SHANTE WOKE UP!

We are praising God for turning it all around and for moving on behalf of Shante! The family
was able to see her for the first time since she was re-admitted, as her nurse phoned them in
on a Facetime call. 

We hope this Dose of Hope encourages you as it has encouraged us. For there is Hope in
God, and we place all of our trust in Him, for He is good, and He is still moving and working
on our behalf.
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